Dear Parents, Carers and Staff, 
We hope you and your families had a lovely Christmas break and the children have settled back into their school routine. 
Governors attended many events last term including parents evening, the Christmas fayre, nativities and the carol concert. Thank you to staff for organising and producing these wonderful events. Well done to all the children that took part and thank you to all the parents that came to support their children and the school.
We work to make sure our children are safe, and that they are being well supported in their learning. And we keep our eye on the school’s finances. Our job is “to hold the school to account” on behalf of us all. If you would like to ask us a question, or just to get in touch, please contact us through school office. 
We had three meetings last term where we set out our ways of working and individual focus areas as well as discussing the school’s finances, staffing, teaching, learning and standards. We also carried out a number of visits and had many conversations. 
Before the Christmas break, we were delighted to welcome a new parent governor, Chris Sharp. He has already attended training with the board and is settling in well. 
We still have vacancies for two co-opted governors, ideally with finance experience. If you know of someone who may be interested, please do encourage them to get in contact with the school to discuss this further. 
Thank you for your continued support!

Charmaine Smith and David Wolfson
Barleyhurst Park Governing Board

 
